
Catholic Communities of Clitheroe, Sabden & Dunsop Bridge 
 Lowergate, Clitheroe, Lancs  BB7 1AG 

 Tel  01200 423307  website: olotv.org.uk   
Email: smsj@btinternet.com Parish Priest: Mgr John Corcoran RD   

Assistant Priest: Fr Kevin Murphy  Pastor Emeritus Mgr John Chaloner 

 

Sunday  
Mass at 9.30am—followed by Coffee 

 

Monday 
Eucharistic Service at 9am 

 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 
Mass at 9am 

 

Thursday 
Mass at 9am & 7pm(not 7.30pm) 

 

Sunday—Mass at 11am          Wednesday—Mass at 9.15am 

Sunday—Mass at 10am  Parish Mass 146,  
Eucharistic Prayer IV page 31 with  own Preface      Tuesday —Mass at 9.15am   

Saturday (8th October) 
Eucharistic Service 10.45am     Reconciliation 11am  - 11.45am   

Exposition 11am—11.55am     First Mass of Sunday 6pm 

MASSES RECEIVED THIS WEEK 
Angelo Ferro, Christopher Perrin, In thanksgiving, Catherine Haslam 

SICK   
Joseph Kitching, Bert Bradley, Joseph Wright, Bill Dewhurst, Joan Simpson,  

Jane Crowther, John Carpanini, Angelo Natale,  

LATELY DEAD   
Sr Eileen Pollard SND, William (Billy) Lambert, Sr Jennifer Smith SND, Annie Bowker 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Angelo Ferro 

 

N.B: Any cheques for St Michael & St John’s or St Mary’s, Sabden  
should be made payable to Our Lady of the Valley 
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Fr Wareing has been admitted to hospital—please remember him  
in your prayers.  He is not allowed visitors.  

 

OFFERTORY Clitheroe £689.02  Sabden £128.68  Dunsop £240.40 
Clitheroe/Sabden Standing Orders £265 
WALSINGHAM  Clitheroie £230.06  Sabden £50.89 Dunsop £79.20 
FOOD BANK  is currently short of sponge puddings, instant m ash, packets 
of biscuits, meat pies (Fray Bentos tins), ketchup, brown sauce, toilet cleaner, bars of 
soap and fruit cordials. Also required are large fleecy blankets for clients without gas or 
electricity.  These were obtained from RVC winter warmth scheme but funding for this 
has stopped.  Please see notice in porch and food lists for foodbank harvest collection.  
SPONSORED WALK 1.30pm  today Sunday 2nd October—funds split 50:50 to 
Caritas Young Parents Service and  refurbishment of the Ladies Toilets in the Parish 
Hall. .  Registration m.woodward@caritassalford.org.uk of 07989922666.  If you can’t 
make the event but would still like to support the team please see sponsor forms at the 
back of church or visit http://tinyurl.com/2nd Oct 2016 
RCIA  This years RICA programme will begin this Tuesday 4th October at 7.30pm 
THE LIFE OF THOMAS MORE told through Jan Graffius, Stonyhurst Cura-
tor—Wednesday 5th October at 7pm.  See poster in porch for details.  
TRIP TO YORK   Wednesday 7th December.  Leaves Interchange at 8.15am Cost 
£12.50 or £20 (which includes a guided tour of York Minster).   Only 10 places left.  
REFUGEE RESPONSE  a special fundraising page has been set up to sup-
port war-torn refugees coming to the Ribble Valley for a new life.  Anyone wishing to 
donate can do so directly to the CAB or Salvation Army in Clitheroe by logging into   
https:www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding?RibbleValleyRefugeeCrisisFund  
MERCY BROTHERS   in our  Par ish Hall on Friday 14th October  7.30pm  
join us for an evening of Music and Song.   Tickets £8 including light refreshments will 
be on sale after all masses for the next two weekends or from Daphne 01200 427912, 
Patsy 01200 441792, Carol 01200 426769 or the presbytery 01200 423307 ext 3—see 
poster 
THE SPIRIT OVER THE WATERS  Fr K evin is helping to deliver an exciting 
programme of events at Tabor House, Preston for three Thursday evenings: 3, 10 and 
17 November.  The evenings consist of presentations in scripture, song, drama and the-
ological reflection.  Please speak to Fr Kevin if you would like more information.  You 
can book directly Tel: 01772 717122 email tabor@carmelite.net 
AID TO THE CHURCH IN NEED  Tw o talks on the Suffer ing Church in Pa-
kistan Sunday 9 October 3-4pm St John Southworth Church, Nelson BB9 OJS 
CAFOD  Harvest Fast Day is Friday October 7th.  Envelopes will be given out this 
weekend.  This year, we are supporting Altiplano in Bolivia.  Your gift will help provide 
families with training and tools to grow enough food to feed their families.  Please give 
generously.  Thank you 
 

Never before was a Papal letter more enthusiastically received by other Christian Church-
es, other religions, politicians, scientists, believers and non-believers alike as Pope Fran-
cis’ letter on creation, “Laudato si” two years ago.  Though it is a challenging read at 189 
pages it is clearly written and has a message that we should all try to absorb.  So, over 
eight meetings, held twice a month during October, November, January and February, we 
shall travel through the document, as we did with Evengelii Gaudium, starting this 
Wednesday evening in the Parish Centre.  Tea or Coffee will be served from 7.15pm, meet-
ings will start at 7.30 and end at 8.30pm while those who wish to continue a while longer 

are welcome to do so.  Do come along. Fr JohnFr JohnFr JohnFr John 
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PRAYER AND PRAISE  on Thursday evenings has not started up again.  The 
next date is Thursday 27 October 8.10-9.10pm where we will praise God in adoration, 
through Holy Scripture and through lively music.  Come and be uplifted!  Fr Kevin 
SVP MASS on Thursday 6th October  w ill be at the ear lier  tim e of 7pm  be-
cause of the Blackburn District SVP meeting in the Parish Centre.  

CLITHEROE 
PARISH CENTRE  Subs  Adults £10 Senior Citi-
zens/Students £5  now due—renew at the Centre.  Sun 
Evening Quiz & Play your Cards Right  8.30pm.  
ROTA’S NEXT WEEKEND Sat W elcom ing  
J.Luciani  Reader—Chris Carr  Eucharistic Ministers— 
A.Southworth & A.Rowley Sun—Welcoming—B.Barker 
& C.Riley Reader—S.Smith Euch Min— A.Marsden, 
I.Parkers, E.Lambert Coffee—Mrs P. D’Souza  L/
Church—D & V Harvey Higgins D & C Carr 
PARISH DRAW  the fir st draw  w ill take place at 
the end of October.  The cost is £20 for the year.  If you 
have had a ticket last year please pay your agent (if you have forgotten who it was there 
is a list pinned up on the notice board at the back of church).  If you haven’t had a ticket 
before and would like one just approach one of the agents or Janet in the Parish Office 
for one.  
CHRISTMAS FAIR Sunday 27th November.  Please think what you can do to make 
this a success.  Information Carol 01200 426769 or Janet 01200 423307 ext 3 

APF RED BOXES  Please could all collectors return donations to church as soon as 
possible. Please make cheques payable to “APF MISSIONS”.   
K.S.C. JUMBLE SALE  Saturday October  22nd—more details later 
ROSARY OF THE UNBORN w ill be said after  Mass/Service each m orning 
this week for all Pro-Life intentions. Our Lady of Guadalupe Pray for us 

SABDEN  

BONUS BALL  If you haven’t already received your new envelopes they will be near 
the Bonus Ball Box at the back of church.  If that’s a problem please let me know and I 
will get them to you (01254 823422).  The Bonus Ball Winner will be from the draw on 
Sat 01/10/16.  Due to your payments and advance payments we have raised over £400 
to donate to church already.   
COFFEE AFTER MASS—More volunteers always welcome.  Keep your eye on the rota 
on notice board and fill in any gaps you can.  Thankyou 
JIMMY CRICKET LAUGHTER SHOW is com ing to St Mary’s on Friday Novem-
ber 18th at 7.30pm in the Hall.  Fr Kevin will also be joining the comedian and his 
friends for an evening of music and fun.  Tickets are £10 which includes a potato pie 
supper but take your own drinks.  Tickets from Margaret Waling 01282 773913, Marga-
ret Parsons 01282 778652 or Pauline Hindle 01282 776041 or Janet has some in the 
presbytery at St Michael & St John’s in Clitheroe.  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  Saturday 26th Novem ber—Lancashire Night, Satur-
day 12th November—Christmas Market. Christmas Fair Saturday 3rd December  

DUNSOP BRIDGE 

ANNUAL BINGO & SOCIAL  w ill be held in New ton Village Hall on Monday 
12th December.  Doors open 18.45, eyes down 19.30 hrs (please note this event is to be 
held this year on the 2nd Monday in December, not 1st Monday).  Further details nearer 
the time will be issued or contact Julie Bennett on 01200 448630 

 

 
 
 

K.S.C. DANCE 
Friday 7th October at 7.30pm. 

 

Dancing to John Lancaster 

 

Tickets £7 inc Hot Supper 
from 

Arnold—01200427096 or 
Betty—01200 427029  
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Dear Parishioners,Dear Parishioners,Dear Parishioners,Dear Parishioners,    
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul has an active conference in this 
Parish. Nationally the Society has over 8000 volunteers who last year 
made more than half a million visits to people in need.   

Our group has 18 active members, 7 men and 11 women, who 
meet each Tuesday, at 7pm, in the Presbytery. Members try to do a 
weekly visit, always in pairs, to people in need of a little help or simply 
a friendly chat. Last year the group made 2,034 visits to people in their 
own homes, 1,141 to people in Residential Homes and 218 to hospi-
tals making a total of 3,393. There were a further 133 lifts given for 
appointments, shopping or coming to church. 

In our locality the SVP supports people in all kinds of need. In the 
last year these included debt, disability, sickness, addiction, rehabilita-
tion after prison, struggling with family poverty, bereavement and lone-
liness. We could do nothing without the help that you give us, so vital 
in reaching out to families and individuals for whom life is a struggle. 

Our group would like to thank you all for the amazing financial sup-
port we receive from you through quarterly collections and donations. 
Last year we received £2,327 from church collections, £498 from 
members’ donations, £340 from gift aid and £997 from other dona-
tions. £2,089 was used to help families and those in need locally, 
£832 supported national projects, £120 was sent to our twinned con-
ference in India to assist their work, £320 to provide beds for Indian 
families, £400 to the Nepal disaster appeal, £200 to the Sudan baby 
feeding camp and £120 to sponsor a doctor and nurse in training in 
India. £85 was given in stipends for Masses for those who have died. 
We really appreciate your support and prayers helping us to help oth-
ers. 

Being a member of the SVP is about more than helping other peo-
ple, it is also about our own spiritual development. Prayer forms an 
important part of every SVP meeting. We start and finish our meeting 
with prayers and we also have a short spiritual reflection. In one of our 
prayers we say, “We thank you Lord because you inspired the founda-
tion of our society to help overcome suffering and for the spiritual de-
velopment of the members” 

Everyone is welcome to join. If you are interested, please contact 
Peter Donnelly (01200 441081) or any member.       
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